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CANNON LAND SURVEYING 
7945 TWP RD. 114 NE 

NEW LEXINGTON, OHIO 43764 
614-342·2835 

DEED DESCRIPTION 
Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township of 
Union, T-1, R-5, being part of Michael & Patsy J. Schmuke vol.1089 
pg.45, being part fractional Section 23, and more particularly 
described as follows: 

Beginning at an iron pin found at the Northwest corner of 
fractional Section 23; thence with the North line of Fractional 
Section 23 South 87 Degrees 29 Minutes 24 Seconds East 1419.24 Feet 
to an iron pin set and the place of beginning; thence with said 
line South 87 Degre,es 29 Minutes 24 Seconds East 377.87 feet to an 
iron pin found in the centerline of Township Road ·65; thence 
leaving said line and with said centerline of said road the 
following three courses South 20 Degrees 41 Minutes 02 Seconds Ea'>t 
112. 40 feet to an iron pin found; thence South 09 Degrees 01 
Minutes 03 Seconds East 96.03 Feet to an iron pin found; thence 
South 03 Degrees 29 Minutes 35 Seconds East 296. 25 Feet to an iron 
pin set; thence leaving said road South 85 Degrees 04 Minutes 24 
Seconds ·west 146.79 feet to an iron pin set; thence South 35 
Degrees 33 Minutes 37 Seconds West 81.18 feet to an iron pin set; 
thence South 58 Degrees 17 Minutes 57 Seconds West 25.84 feet to an 
iron pin set; thence South 67 Degrees 58 Minutes 16 Seconds West 
40.72 feet tot an iron pin set; thence North 87 Degrees 29 Minutes 
24 Seconds West 229.38 feet to an iron pin set; thence North 03 
Degrees 00 Minutes 26 Seconds East 610. 54 feet to the pl ace of 
beginning containing 5.86 acres, more or less, subject to all legal 
highways and easements. 

See plat attached. 

Subject to Township Road 65 R/W 

Iron pins set are 5/8 inch rebar with plastic identification caps. 

Bearings are based on the North line of Fractional Section 23 as 
being South 87 Degrees 29 Minutes 24 Seconds East. 

This description was written from a survey made March 28, 1994. 
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